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Since 1927 we have been promoting and generating an appreciation of 

the Visual Arts in the community 
 

 *August 16nd  MEETING NOTICE *  
Board Meeting 6:00 p.m.    

General Meeting:  6:30 p.m. 
Uniontown Library Second Floor meeting room. 

 

 

Meeting Agenda August 16nd, 2016 
 

 Reading of minutes:       Secretary:  Ann Cehula 

 Treasurers Report: Treasurer:   Heleen Karpel 

 Presidents Report:  President:  Peter Pasqua 

 Committees :   Summit Committee Report  

 New Business: 

 Discussion of Cultural Center  

 Art Club’s place to call home progress. 

 Oct show attractions ?  
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From the PRESIDENT’S Desk:     July, 2016 

 

At our last meeting it was brought up on the floor about the value received as a Uniontown Art 

Club member.  For only $22 a year membership dues, it was noted that the annual club dinner 

alone exceeds the value of your dues.  It was then noted that members receive monthly updates 

through newsletters and other forms of communication regarding the events that are occurring 

in the club and outside of the club. At no additional cost to members a web page is available to 

any member wishing to contribute a bio or photos of their work.  At least 3 major art exhibitions 

and sales have been available to members for a very small space fee ($15).  These shows have 

offered inside accommodation’s, table space with covering, display screens if needed, sales 

recording and tax collecting as well as sales tax reporting.  The benefit of advertisement’s in 

both conventional media and social media.  In addition to shows a free window display of your 

work in a downtown office complex is available to members.  The website list current and future 

shows and contacts for those interested in additional event information and contacts.  Your club 

has been providing a meeting place at no additional charge as well as a very respectable art 

collection on display at the library.  All officers and board members are also afforded liability 

insurance in the performance of their lawful duties as officers and board members. 

The future is also promising additional benefits to members of the Uniontown Art Club.   So let’s 

go forth and multiply with the recruiting of new members.  

We have a lot to offer and to be proud of.  To 

borrow on a popular political phrase, 

“Let’s make our club great” 

Whats Next:  Our October 

show and sale. The 

American Festival of arts and 

crafts.  Discussion of our  

Holiday Dinner.   

 


